BLP Agenda for October 15, 2013 
Time:  3-4:30 p.m.
Location:  U-HALL 449
Present:  Staci Beavers, Mike Betancourt, Linda Holt, Janet Powell, Mike Schroder, Pat Stall, Kathleen Watson Hua Yi
Absent:  Wayne Veres
We approved the minutes of 10/15.  

Chair's Report:  The LAMP recommendation will go to the Senate in November for a first reading, as will the restructuring document.  The Provost has sent out calls for 3-year rolling plans (with BLP & AALC to meet during the Spring semester to review & prioritize proposals); this year's call assumes budget/FTE growth.  BLP will meet with AALC in February to prioritize Academic Affairs' requests.  Per Library funding:  Staci has asked the Provost for clarification on how $100,000 of the Library's new funding was diverted to extending hours, when no such proposal was submitted for UBC's consideration.  (This was a point mentioned by the Provost at the last UBC meeting; we are still waiting for a follow-up/response.)  New Library hours will run M-R 6 a.m.-midnight; Mike mentioned that the Spring opening of the Student Union may relieve some demand for longer Library hours if students can go to the SU building to study in the early mornings/evenings.  The Library will be tracking traffic to determine how heavily the extended hours are being utilized.  Vice Provost candidates will be on campus October 28-November 4; 4 candidates are scheduled, but names have not been announced.  EC will meet with each candidate, and BLP members are invited to attend these 1-hour sessions.  Wayne will discuss any CSU Online updates next week; the big recent change that has been announced is that the CSU's agreement with Pearson (at platform provider) has been cancelled, so faculty can use other platforms for their classes if they wish.

Discussion Item:  KINE's P-form has been approved by UCC, but we noticed several discrepancies between the current P-form and the current EL draft budget (including differing tuition costs/unit, support for Graduate Assistants, and cohort sizes).  Mike forwarded the questions to Todd Astorino and Sarah Villarreal to get all of the documents consistent so that we can write up our evaluation and forward a report to Senate.  Other items are on hold while Staci drafts documents to follow up on BLP discussions.
